
 

 

Students of the intermediate degree in electricity visit the Ercros 

factory in Sabiñánigo 

 

 
 

 
 

 

A group of 11 intermediate degree electricity students from the Biello Aragón institute, 

accompanied by a teacher, visited the Ercros factory in Sabiñánigo.  

 

The visit began in the meeting room, where the factory's technical staff presented the 

company and the most relevant data on its activity and production processes. 

Subsequently, the group visited some electrical substations accompanied by Ercros staff 

from the electricity area, in order to show them the high and low voltage equipment. 

 

Visitors have positively rated the activity and found the opportunity to experience an 

industrial plant firsthand very interesting, as well as the explanations provided and Ercros' 

and the initiative to open its facilities for this type of experience. 

 

For more information about the Sabiñánigo de Ercros factory click here. 

 
 

Sabiñánigo, November 6, 2024 

https://www.ercros.es/en/node/295/

